

LAS VEGAS POLICE PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION CIVILIAN EMPLOYEES, INC.

9330 W. Lake Mead, Suite 100 • Las Vegas, NV 89134 Office: 702-382-9121 • Fax: 702-382-3603 www.ppace.org • office@ppace.org

February 27, 2014

Committee to Re-Elect Susan Johnson PO Box 50626 Henderson, NV 89016

Dear Judge Johnson:

The Las Vegas Police Protective Association, Civilian Employees Inc. is proud to offer our endorsement to your re-election campaign for District Court Judge, Department 22. Your dedication and commitment to the safety and welfare of our community is commendable.

We believe you have demonstrated through your background and tenure that you will continue to serve as the best candidate for this office. As the President and representative for approximately 1300 Civilian Employees of the Las Vegas Metropolitan Police Department, we feel you deserve the support of those of us who work every day to provide public safety services.

If there is anything we can do to assist you, please feel free to contact us.

Johanning

Respectfully,

Melissa Johanning

President